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4 December 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

End of term (18th December) – Early finish 

As would usually happen at the end of term (Easter, Summer and Autumn), we will 

be finishing school early on Friday 18th December when we break up for the 

Christmas and New Year period. 

Leaving times will remain staggered (based upon surname alphabetically) over a 

30-minute period to avoid unnecessary congestion at the end of the day. 

Pupil collection times will be as follows: 

Group 1: 13:30 – 13:40 Surnames A – H 

Group 2: 13:40 – 13:50 Surnames I – P 

Group 3: 13:50 – 14:00 Surnames Q – Z 

 

Our nursery arrival and departure times will remain unchanged.  Our designated 

collection/drop-off points are also still the same. 

Kids Club will remain open until 5:30pm as normal.  Should you require childcare, this 

should be booked in advance via ParentPay. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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